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"
Gentlemen:

Enclosed is Form AEC-2, " Application for Source Material
License". The basic purpose of this application is to transfer
the activities performed under Source Material License SUB-868
from our Philadelphia plant to our Phoenixville plant. The scope

of operations with depleted uranium will stay the same. We will

be operating under procedures set up under Byproduct Material
License 37-00611-09 recently issued by the Isotopes Branch rather
than those in effect presently.

We plan to gradually transfer the . activities at the
Philadelphia plant to our Phoenixville plant and will then cancel
License SUB-868.

If you have any questions, please place a collect call
to our Radiation Safety Officer, Mr. Chdries F. Thompson, at
215-BA5-9100, Extension 454.

Yours very truly,

*
.

j John H. Buck
,/ Vice President & Gen . Mgr .
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cc: Mr. C. F. Thompson
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